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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern,

Our collaboration with Workspace Studio started in 2014, and we have worked with

them since then on various projects.

Every project had different challenges but they proved their professionalism and
expertise on each occasion. In 2019 we began the project for our new office in Bucharest, 3
floors, over 7000 sqm, 700 workstations, over 20 meeting rooms, multiple cafeterias and relax
areas. We contracted Workspace Studio to be in charge of standard and custom-made

furniture, as we are aware of their dedication to ergonomics and details.

We were pleased with the ability of Workspace to provide a balanced solution of high
quality products, keeping in line with the legislation, schedule and budget. The culture of
Workspace Studio and the Herman Miller products transformed our working environment, with

creative and flexible solutions.

Based on our experience with them, we are confident in recommend them to anyone in

need of creative, ergonomic and high quality products and services for office spaces.
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